
 

 

 

 

 

April 12, 2021 

 

Dear Worcester Families, 

This message is to inform you that today, April 12, 2021, WCS learned that a student has tested 
positive for COVID-19. Working with the New York State and Otsego County Departments of 
Health, it has been determined that there was no possibility of exposure at the school. 

As a general reminder, it is extremely important that you monitor your child for any COVID-19 
symptoms and not allow them to attend school if symptoms are present. Symptoms as simple 
as a runny nose, slight sore throat and headaches have been present in recent positive COVID-
19 test results. Thank you again for your continued support and doing your part to help our 
school community safe. 
 

Respectfully, 

 
 

 
Tim Gonzales 
Superintendent 


